
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteachers’ Bulletin 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

What a fantastic end to a super year!  Visits, fetes and performances all leaving us feeling proud of our 

school and everyone within it.  The staff and Governors would like to thank you all for your support this year 

and wish you all a happy, healthy, safe and fun-filled Summer break.  We wish our current Year 2 children 

much success as they move on to Junior school and look forward to welcoming back all other children from 

Thursday 6
th

 September. 

 

Spixworth Infant School 
Ivy Road, Spixworth,  

Norwich, NR10 3PX 

Tel: 01603 898483 

Email: head@spixworth.norfolk.sch.uk 

: office@spixworth.norfolk.sch.uk 

Farewell 

2018 

Attendance 
 

 

As a school we just missed our 

attendance target of 96% this 

year, achieving 94.87% 

The Governors and I feel 

strongly that we must aim for the 

best attendance possible for our 

pupils and so will retain our 

target of 96% for next year.  We 

hope that, with your support, we 

can meet this next year. 

 

Keep Learning! 
 

 

Help your children to make a flying start to their new year by regularly taking part in learning activities over 

the Summer. All the following available: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note, following a range of recent technical difficulties and poor take up from families, we have decided 

not to renew our subscription with Reading Eggs.   

Thank you 
 

 

From every member of staff, 

may I pass on our very grateful 

‘thank yous’ for all the kind 

words and even gifts that you 

have shared with us  Your 

support, generosity and 

thoughtfulness, to all of our staff 

team, are very much 

appreciated.   

 

          2018-19 Dates 
 

 

 

The majority of our key dates are 

now set for next year.  These 

have been provided to all 

families by email and are also 

available on our website.  We 

hope that in getting these dates 

to you earlier, it proves easier for 

you to plan your own diaries. 

 

Back to School Reminders 
 

Please ensure all uniform is named before September 

Please ensure all packed lunches provided from home are nut free 

If you change your mobile number over the Summer, please let us know straight away in September 

Our before school fitness club is available from 8.30am.  Places must be booked in advance. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You and Good Luck, Mr Harvey! 
 

 

Mr Harvey joined us for this year as our pupil numbers exceeded our capacity.  As our largest year group, 

Year 2, leave us, so does Mr Harvey.   

Mr Harvey has not only led the children of Maple Class in some exciting and challenging learning, but also 

taken a lead across our school with Science.   

Although Mr Harvey will be missed by Spixworth Infant School, it is a pleasure to wish him all the very best 

of luck with not one, but two new adventures from September (one of which involves teaching!) 

From the children, staff and Governors, thank you for all your hard work and commitment this year and very 

best wishes for the future. 

 

 

 
Congratulations to one and all on a fantastic year. 

Enjoy the Summer! 
 

 

 

September Support Staff  
 

Supporting Beech Class: Mrs Moon and Miss Knapper 

 

Supporting Oak Class: Mrs Russell and Mrs Desborough 

 

Miss Molly will be supporting across Beech and Oak 

 

Supporting Maple Class: Miss Gowing 

 

Supporting Sycamore Class: Miss Hines 

 

Mrs Kidd will be supporting across all classes 

 


